

AUGUST 2023 EDITION #1

BOARD OF DIRECTORSNEWSLETTER

ASALAMULAIKUM WA REHMATALLAI WA BARAKATUHU

The Tarbiyah Board is pleased to welcome you all to the 2023-24 academic year. We hope and pray that everyone had a wonderful summer and has gotten to enjoy time with family. In just a few short days, we will welcome the start to another school year, filled with inquiry, learning, and new adventures at TA.

Alhamdulillah, Tarbiyah Academy continues to embark on new initiatives to meet the needs of our growing community. One of these endeavors is a Board newsletter to keep the community updated on the work happening behind the scenes at TA. We hope this newsletter can increase Board communication and transparency. We look forward to sending you timely information to help you stay informed, insha'Allah.

>>> MEET THE BOARD

The parents that comprise the TA Board have numerous responsibilities: they oversee management, finances, and quality; set strategic direction; build community relationships; establish ethical standards, values, and compliance procedures for the school. The current TA Board of directors are:

> Saleem Farooqui - Chair Kashif Munir - Co-Chair Mona Kamal - Treasurer Mir Khan - Board member Ahlam Musa - Board member Umar Moghul -Board member Sabeen Sheikh - Board member Quadeer Ahmed - Board member

>>> 2023-24 UPDATES

- We are at maximum capacity for our Primary Years Program (PYP) grades K-5 and have now reached 70% enrollment in MYP Middle School program (grades 6-8)
- Our application for candidacy for the Middle Years Program (MYP) for the middle school has been approved by the IB Organization.
- A new school website is currently under construction. We plan to launch the new website soon, insha'Allah. This is another method the Board is hoping to use to provide the community with up-to-date information. Links to Board newsletters will be housed on the new site too!
- The Board is planning to meet the teachers and staff before the start of the school year to reiterate the school's vision and mission



We look forward to the start of another wonderful year on our shared journey, helping to raise a new generation of academically minded and spiritually rooted, Muslim-American leaders.

JazakumAllahu Khayrun wa BarakAllahu Feekum With Warmest Salams, TA Board of Directors